
 
RHS Students and Families:  
 
All Returning Students (including freshman and students from 
other BISD facilities) will register online.  
New BISD Student registration process is also available online.  
 
Families do not need to do any registration in person. Please 
use the hyperlink below to begin the process, or you can use 
phone’s camera to hover over the QR code and it will redirect to the link: 
 

 
REOPENING Plan with detail description of Family Options and Choices 
 
BISD has released our Reopening Plan. This plan outlines the new start date 
and calendar for students along with descriptions of Face to Face learning 
and Online Learning options. When students register, families will select 
which choice works best for them. The description along with frequently asked 
questions and other information can be found at: 
Reopening Plan 2020-21 / Reopening Plan 2020-21 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are a Returning Student or BISD Incoming Freshman: 
 
Returning Students Flyer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are a New BISD Student 
 
New Students Flyer 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 817-547-7000. 

https://www.birdvilleschools.net/reopeningplan
https://docs.google.com/document/d/102zElk9m2R_UcN3xxJ3Xj-M_wYauOQ-MrXDcwNHszPo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uXiC3FnzWErVro-Y5EVcHc1rndg12Lheid3n-NYJtmQ/edit?usp=sharing

